
Sinkhole 20.12.24

From:
To: Emily Gabriel <emily.gabriel@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Fri, 20 Dec 2024 12:04:45 +1100

Hi Emily
 
When we got home, it was already worse and I’ve attached a couple of videos.
 
In a separate email, I’ll send you more videos, including one of a new ‘sink hole’ forming outside 3 Waller Place, around the
corner.If you listen to the video, you can hear the water gushing in the drain.
 
I also contacted South East Water their reference #1290137, I’m not sure they intend to do anything.
 
Thank you for all your assistance this morning, let’s hope this is resolved soon.
 
Regards

 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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